
Marines, wives, family & guests, 

  
  

                     More update reunion 
information:  Aug 24th 

Attendees 

  

At present, we have 140 attendees registered, with over a month to go. This includes 
19 golfers and 80 wine connoisseurs attending the Effingham Manor luncheon. (List 
of attendees attached) 

  
MAP 
  

Jack Sheehan was kind enough to send me this great map of Quantico, so I thought I 
would pass it along to you. It gives you a better idea how to get around the base and 
where things are located. (Map attached) 

  
Chapel 
  

Originally, we had selected the Marine Corps Museum Chapel to hold our memorial 
service in, but because they had a maximum of 100 occupancy, and we are already at 
128, we had to move the service to the Base Chapel, which can accommodate all of 
us. 
  

Assistant Commandant Message 

  

Al Stefl (class 3/66) sent me a copy of “Assistant Commandant Message”, recently put 
out and suggested I send it to all of you to read before our reunion. It is an inspiring 
letter. (Letter attached) 

  

FBI Academy 

  

Doug Chamberlain (class 3/66) is reaching out to an ex-FBI agent he knows and his 
Senator to see if there is a possibility to visit the FBI Academy in Quantico. The 
Academy is not open to the public normally, but with special permission it can be 
done. This visit would take place on Thursday, August 19th, so if you are not playing 
golf or going to the luncheon at Effingham Manor and are interested, please let me 
know by August 31st. I will pass your interest along to Doug. This is not a sure thing, 
only a possibility. Once Doug knows if there is an interest he will try and make it 
happen. 



  
Restaurants in and around Quantico 

You will have a few nights you may want to eat out at local restaurants in or around 
Quantico, so I have attached a list of many of these restaurants for your review 
(supplied by Jack Sheehan). There is a lot of variety for you to choose from. For those 
of you without a vehicle you will need to buddy up with others that do. If the 
restaurant looks interesting, you can google it for more details and 
reservations.  (Restaurant list attached) 

  

Court Yard by Marriot Hotel 
If you know of anyone that hasn’t registered for the reunion yet or didn’t get a hotel 
room at the “Inn of the Corps” we now have another hotel available, outside the 
Quantico gates. This hotel is the Court Yard by Marriot and is available to us at a 
group rate of $98 + tax. It is located at 375 Corporate Dr, Stafford, VA. 1-866-788-
3203. Just tell them you are with Basic School Class 3/66 -4/66. 
  
  
If for some reason you missed the update I sent out on August 19th let me know, I can 
send you a copy. It had a lot of helpful reunion information. 

  
         Semper Fi, 
  
          Terry Cox 
         Registration Coordinator 

 


